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Bagdouma Park in Coachella Opens to Resident Excitement 
Re-dedicated Park Adds More Fun for Coachella Kids 

 
Indio, CA (June 5, 2013) – Coachella residents are sporting a newly 
refurbished Bagdouma Park.  A rededication ceremony took place in 
late May to usher in another option for city kids to stay healthy and fit.  
Adjacent to the Bagdouma Pool, which is scheduled to officially open on 
June 15, the park offers a variety of equipment to help kids release 
energy and have fun. 
 
Officials from the City of Coachella and Desert Recreation District were on hand to cut the 
official ribbon and welcome residents to check out the new equipment. 
 
It didn’t take more than a little face painting and some swings to get the kids 
engaged.  Bagdouma Park, Community Center and Pool are located at: 51-723 
Douma Street in Coachella. 
 
For more information, contact Desert Recreation District at 760-347-3484 or 
www.MyRecreationDistrict.com.  Para informacion en Español 760-396-
0257. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About Desert Recreation District 
The Desert Recreation District supports communities throughout the Coachella Valley by partnering with 
them to encourage healthy lifestyles, wellness activities and positive out-of-school programs. The District 
maintains quality park and recreation facilities and trails, initiates and delivers programs and services, and 
facilitates leisure opportunities for residents of all ages. Programs vary by community. For more 
information contact DRD at www.MyRecreationDistrict.com or 760-347-3484. 
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